
26/07/2020 

DR Adrianna Kalous 
106 Pitt RD 
North Curl Curl NSW 2099 
Adrianna.kalous@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0661 - 7356 / 1167221 Huston Parade NORTH CURL CURL NSW 2099

I strongly oppose the proposed installation of a large mobile phone tower in John Fisher Park. 
The location is entirely inappropriate, as it is within a few hundred metres of Curl Curl North 
Public School and thus poses an unacceptable potential health risk to the hundreds of children 
and staff at the school. 
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